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High Street Consulting Group is pleased to announce Kyle 

Schneweis as the firm’s Chief Executive Officer. Kyle comes to 

High Street from the Nebraska Department of Transportation 

(NDOT) where he served as CEO for five and a half years. During 

his tenure at NDOT, Kyle made many significant operational 

achievements and advancements in building critical 

infrastructure that helps communities across Nebraska stay 

connected. Governor Ricketts congratulated Schneweis on his 

move to High Street, saying “Kyle is one of the best in his field, 

and I personally appreciate all his contributions.” 

“Kyle is the right person to lead High Street into the future,” 

says Craig Secrest, High Street’s managing partner. “He has the 

proven leadership talent and breadth of transportation 

experience to help us grow. With Kyle at the helm, we will forge 

new client relationships and build our reputation for innovation, 

while upholding the emphasis we place both on making the firm 

a great place to work and delivering value to our clients.” 

Before becoming the NDOT Director, Kyle held several leadership positions at the Kansas Department of 

Transportation, including serving as Chief of Government Affairs where he played a key role in passing 

the state’s $8 billion, 10-year T-WORKS infrastructure investment program. “I am truly honored to lead 

our extraordinary firm as High Street’s first Chief Executive Officer,” says Schneweis. “High Street has 

some of the most talented people in our industry and I look forward to steering the team’s growth by 

remaining laser-focused on delivering innovative solutions for our clients and by providing the best 

career experiences for our people.” 

About High Street  

High Street is a leading consultant to the transportation sector. We offer inspired solutions for a 

complex world. Our core practice areas include long-range transportation investment strategy; 

performance-based planning and programming decision-support tools; data analytics and visualization; 

and organizational design. Our clients include state departments of transportation, the U.S. Department 

of Transportation and its modal administrations, the American Association of State Highway and 

Transportation Officials, the Transportation Research Board and its cooperative research programs, and 

metropolitan planning organizations and other regional and local transportation agencies across the 

country.  

High Street is headquartered in Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania with a staff of 25 transportation experts 

located across 13 states.  

https://governor.nebraska.gov/press/gov-ricketts-congratulates-transportation-director-connecting-communities-outstanding-service
http://www.highstreetconsulting.com/

